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Exciting Fund-Raising News....

n January 28, 2007, Equinox
Fitness and Jennifer Goodman
Linn (an MSKCC sarcoma

patient who has been battling the disease
since December 2004) teamed up for the
first annual SpindSurvival cycle-a-thon to
raise money for MSKCC's sarcoma center.

The event, which involved more than
400 people, was created as a loving
tribute to Jen's extended “family” at
Memoerial Sloan-Kettering Cancer Center
— the nurses, oncologists, surgeons,
and radiologists who are helping to save
her life.

The event raised more than $210,000
for MSKCC's sarcoma research center,
and plans are already in place for the
2008 event.

If you'd like to read more about the
event, please visit spindsurvival.org. From left to right: Dr. Robert Maki, Jennifer and David Linn




